NATIONAL ASSEMBLY

WRITTEN REPLY

QUESTION 178/ NW178E	

MINISTER OF AGRICULTURE, FORESTRY AND FISHERIES:
Ms V van Dyk (DA) to ask the Minister of Agriculture, Forestry and Fisheries:
QUESTION
Whether his department received any applications to (a) renew and/or (b) extend the current food processing enterprise permit of Port Lobster in Port Nolloth, Northern Cape; if not, why not; if so, (a) on what date was such an application received and (b) what were the outcomes?
REPLY
The Department received an application to extend the current food processing enterprise permit in Port Nolloth on 20 January 2016.  The application was approved on 22 January 2016
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